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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Care Team under the leadership of Pastor Daryl has been meeting weekly for some time now to 

discuss how to best serve and care for our brothers and sisters. We are now about ready to start to reach 

out to the larger community. Please expect a call from a member of the care team in the coming weeks. 

 

Here is a little bit of info on the care team: 

 

Mission and Vision 

 

Our mission is to provide support so that every member of the community can feel connected to God's 

heart, by listening, serving, prayer, offering potential solutions and resources, and building trusting 

relationships. 

 

Our vision is a growing community, striving to be one family under God, where everyone feels included, 

empowered, and supported. 

 

2022 Goals 

 

1. Each member has been contacted and connected to, at least once 

2. Each area has met with the Pastor in-home or in community settings to make a connection 

3. Establish a BFC prayer list with substantial concerns 

4. Know number of children, Singles, Candidates, Married Couples, 

5. Create Member Care Survey 

 

Interested to join the Care Team? We are always looking for more members to join the care team. Let 

Pastor Daryl know at darylmclarke@ gmail,com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


